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2nd Chance 4 Pets Selected to Exhibit at the 29th World Veterinary Congress 
 

Los Gatos, CA (April 21, 2008) – 2nd Chance 4 Pets has been selected to exhibit at the 
29th World Veterinary Congress, to be held July 27-31 in Vancouver, Canada.  This is 
one of the premier events for the veterinary community worldwide. 2nd Chance 4 Pets 
volunteers will leverage the gathering of veterinarian professionals to showcase the 
importance of lifetime care planning for pets. 
 
“Being able to participate at international events like the World Congress is significant 
for broadening our ability to reach members of the veterinarian community through our 
Veterinary Outreach Program,” said Amy Shever, Director of 2nd Chance 4 Pets. 
“Animal care professionals are front line advocates in our ongoing mission to reduce the 
number of pets relinquished and euthanized due to the death or disability of their human 
caregivers. Veterinarians relate to this cause and are very receptive to our call to action.” 
 
Sponsored in part by the Canadian Veterinary Medicine Association, the World Congress 
provides attendees with multi-track, multi-discipline programs on the latest scientific and 
social issues of concern to animal health care professionals throughout the World. 2nd 
Chance 4 Pets will be located at Table Top #5 between the Scientific Sessions and the 
Exhibit Hall in the Vancouver Convention and Exhibition Centre. 
 
About 2nd Chance 4 Pets:  
The mission of 2nd Chance for Pets is to reduce the number of pets unnecessarily 
euthanized each year due to the death or incapacity of the human companions who care 
for them. 2nd Chance 4 Pets is a nonprofit, 501(c)(3) all-volunteer organization. The 
organization works nationwide to provide pet owners with comprehensive information 
and lifetime care solutions for their pets. Please visit www.2ndchance4pets.org for more 
information. 


